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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 12:01 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL

 
Good Afternoon: 
 
               Please place the attached email in Docket Nos. 20170235 and 20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 

From: Chris Pope [mailto:chrispvb@att.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 10:32 AM 
To: carlotta.stauffer@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Brown; commissioner.clark@psc.state.fl.us; 
chairman.graham@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL 
 
Dear Chairman Graham, Commissioners and Clerk: 
PLEASE approve the sale of the Vero Beach Electric to Florida Power and Light as originally negotiated and 
approved.  The residents of the City of Vero Beach and the many residents of Indian River County who have 
Vero Beach Electric without choice have been searching for a way to sell this utility for the past 10 
years.  PLEASE let this sale go through for the benefit of all of us. 
Sincerely, 
Chris Pope 
2305 46th Ave. 
Vero Beach, FL 32966 




